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The Building & Grounds Committee met Monday, January 25, 2016, at 6:40 PM in the Police Jury 
Meeting Room.  Members present:  Ms. Magee, Mr. McCarty and Mr. Treadway.  Also present:  Mr. 
Culpepper and Ms. Monroe. 
 
The meeting was called to order by the chair, Mr. McCarty.  There were no public comments. 
 
Motion Mr. Treadway seconded Ms. Magee to recommend that the jury authorize the president to sign 
the agreement with Guth Consulting Engineers in the amount of $3,000 for a study of the boiler / HVAC 
system in the courthouse.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion Mr. Treadway seconded Ms. Magee to recommend that the jury authorize the president to sign 
the agreement with Guth Consulting Engineers in the amount of $1,500 for a study of installing a 
separate HVAC system in the sheriff’s office.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion Ms. Monroe seconded Mr. Treadway to adjourn.  Motion carried.”  


